
Warsaw, (August 28, 2022)

Department of Hematology, Transplantation and Internal Medicine
Medical University of Warsaw 
Warsaw, Poland

Dear Editor,
Attached is the manuscript coauthored by M. Kasahara, K. Karaszewski, M.Król, M.Ziarkiewicz, WW. Jędrzejczak entitled: ‘’Absolute Lymphocyte Count (ALC) as a Screening Test for the Diagnosis of Lymphoid Malignancy’’ that we would like to submit for consideration for publication in Hematology in Clinical Practice. This manuscript is being submitted to Hematology in Clinical Practice exclusively. This is a Letter to the Editor originally prepared and written by the authors. 
Thank you for consideration of this manuscript.
Best regards,
Marika Kasahara

